
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit City Council will hold a joint workshop with the Beloit School District
Board of Education on Monday, January 14, 2013, at 6:30 p.m. in the Community
Room, located at the Beloit Public Library, 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit, WI 53511.
The purpose of the workshop is to provide a referendum update and discuss the
Gateway area and pool and tennis court collaboration. A quorum of City Councilors will
be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: January 9, 2013
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
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